
 

 

 

 

ANNUAL REPORT REMINDER 

March 2, 2020 

Included in this packet is the annual NUSF and State 911 Contact and Database Update, and Compliance 

Affidavit, as well as the Annual Report Reminder. All requested information is due to the Commission 

on or before April 30, 2020. There is no annual filing fee required. 

The enclosed Affidavit (Attachment A) is required to be signed and notarized on a yearly basis by all 

Nebraska telecommunications providers.  The Affidavit is required to certify compliance with Nebraska 

Universal Service Fund (NUSF) and Enhanced Wireless 911 statues, rules, and regulations, and 

Commission orders.   

1. A detailed listing of access lines by exchange.  Disaggregate the total number of access 

lines by residential, business, resold, company official and total company access lines. 

2. Provide a sample of the annual notice provided to the customer consistent with the FCC’s 

and FTC’s national do-not-call requirements (See 47 C.F.R. § 64 and 16 C.F.R. Part 310).  

These rules require all local exchange carriers to provide an annual notice via bill insert of 

the right to object to receiving telephone solicitations pursuant to federal rules 

concerning the national do-not-call database and the methods by which such rights may 

be exercised by the subscriber. The notice must include the Internet address and the toll-

free number that residential telephone subscribers may use to register with the national 

do-not-call database. 

3. Completed Nebraska Telephone Assistance Program Notification Verification form. 

4. Completed Nebraska Telecommunications Relay Service Notification form. 

5. Completed E-911/911 report submitted electronically to kathy.shepard@nebraska.gov. 

If you have any questions regarding the Affidavit portion, please contact Brandy Zierott at 

brandy.zierott@nebraska.gov.  Questions regarding the annual report should be directed to Susan Horn 

at susan.horn@nebraska.gov, and any financial questions should be directed to Steve Stovall at 

steve.stovall@nebraska.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 

Cullen Robbins  

Director of Communications 
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